
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Gediz Fen Lisesi is 
accredited and to hold a 
short time mobility in May 
2023. Our English Teacher 
Abdullah IŞIK and 6 of our 
students will take part in 
the mobility planned on ICT 
and ELT. This action 
includes some on-the-job 
observation activities in the 
organization "ESCOLA 
SECUNDÁRIA DE EMÍDIO 
NAVARRO" in Portugal. 
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